
I am Ronald S. Lippert... 
 
I have lived in this great County of Mendocino for over twenty years...I own land in 
Mendocino County in the 3rd district which is range land along the Eel River and I am 
against any big grows!...Bio-diversity is significantly better than doing a mono 
crop...Local, organic and sustainable should always be the goal...We have a drought 
with more fire dangers coming and more wildlife corridors potentially becoming ruined 
and the future will always be in nature as that can not be successfully be created in our 
lifetime as that needs to be protected while we can...Water is King and is needed for all 
life... 
Think about Henry David Thoreau or Roger Tory Peterson or Tecumseh... 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ronald S. Lippert 
Former Inspector for Animal Welfare for the USDA under APHIS under the Carter 
Administration... 
4-19-21... 

 


